
The $1.95 increase for music royalties is just a ploy for Sirius XM

to get a rate increase that they promised would not happen for

three years after they merged>  Subscribers increase should not be

allowed to be more than sirius xm increase< which if calculated

with half a percenatge comes to only six cents per month> a far cry

from a dollar ninety five increase>


